
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear UW-Green Bay,   
 
The Manitowoc Noon Rotary Club is once again offering two scholarships for the 2023-2024 academic year 
for one student each at the University of Wisconsin Green Bay-Manitowoc Campus and Lakeshore Technical 
College in the amount of $1,500.00 each. 
 
I am requesting you share this scholarship opportunity with your students.  Students should submit their 
application materials by April 29, 2023.  Students should e-mail their application materials directly to me at 
lorik@cccshows.org This will allow the Rotary Scholarship Committee ample time to select deserving 
students within the time frame of the award ceremonies at local schools.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at 920-242-7701 or lorik@cccshows.org. 
 
The following information will be used in the selection process:   
The scholarships will be granted to Manitowoc area second year or higher students in good standing who 
are, or will be, enrolled at one of the two colleges for the 2023-2024 academic year.  (The Rotary scholarship 
is specifically awarded to sophomore level or above as scholarship help is less available to upperclassman, 
though just as needed.) The students should demonstrate commitment to the Rotary tenets of service, high 
ethical standards, and the advancement of understanding, goodwill, and peace. A minimum GPA of 3.0 is 
required.   Letters of recommendation from past or current faculty will be considered, but not required.   
 
Each applicant must submit an application letter containing the following information:  

• Name 

• Address 

• Names of parents 

• Number of siblings 

• Current school of attendance 

• Current cumulative GPA 

• Intended field of study 

• Class rank (if applicable) 

• List of extracurricular activities 

• Work experience (if any) 
 
In addition, students must include a statement of how they expect to finance their education and a brief 
essay describing personal adherence to the above Rotary tenets through school, extracurricular and personal 
activities and commitments.   
 
Scholarships will be awarded in the student’s name with the understanding that the scholarships will be 
refunded to the Noon Rotary Club if the recipient changes institutions or discontinues his/her education.   
 
Thank you in advance for your help with the Rotary Scholarship Program for area college students.    
 
Sincerely,  

Lori Kirby 
Noon Rotary Scholarship Committee  

 


